
CRA Newsletter, 5-3-2021 

6th Grade Configuration for 2021-22 
 

We have reviewed the number of students returning to CRA for 6th grade and the numbers going on to Jr. 

High School.   

Based on these numbers we will have two sixth grade classes for next year.  Next year's sixth-grade classes 

are full at this time and if others want to get in, we will start a waiting list if necessary.   

On the Intent to Return form you filled out in January, if you had chosen to have your 5
th

 grader go to Jr. 

High next year and now want to change your mind and have them stay at CRA, please let us know so we 

can place your child on the waiting list.  

 

Kent Fuller, Principal 
Canyon Rim Academy 

 

Library News 

Hope you have enjoyed the library challenge this year…reading all kinds of genres and favorites 

through the alphabet. 

Library reminder:  All of the green READING ADVENTURE forms need to be handed into the 

library by May 5th! 

Thank you, Miss Alyson 

Class Pictures 

When Bell Photography brought the class pictures for those that had purchased them, they left two extra 

pictures for each class just in case others were interested and hadn’t purchased them.  If you’d like to 

purchase a class picture for your child, they are $10 while they last.  Bring cash or a check (made out to Bell 

Photography) to the front office.    

Attendance and Illness 

We know that this has been a strange year for attendance and illness with the pandemic.  We’ve had a 

few questions about illness and sending children to school, so we thought we’d address it to all. 

If your child has symptoms of any kind of illness, we request that you keep him/her at home.  This has 

always been our wish, even before the pandemic began.  The less illness spread at school, the better for 

all.  Because most classes no longer have distance learning Monday-Thursday, some parents have been 

concerned to have their child miss school if they’re feeling ill.  As it has been in the past, teachers will give 

make-up work to students when they miss school for illness.   

We hope we have all learned that sharing germs isn’t fun, and we would like a healthier school in the 

future.  So when in doubt, please keep your child home when they are ill.  Thank you! 

Calendar 

May 17-21:  No School for Kindergarten Classes ONLY, K Assessments all week 

Wed., May 26:  Mark your calendars…Retirement Open House for Mr. Fuller, 4:30-6:30 p.m. 

                                    (More Information to come)                      

Monday, May 31: NO SCHOOL, Memorial Day Holiday 

Thursday, June 3: Last Day of School, 1:15 Dismissal 

 



PTO Newsletter  May 3, 2021 

It’s hard to believe that May is here!   May is such a busy month at the school and we are excited for all of 

the activities that are happening this month.  We are in need of a few supplies for Field Day.   

We need 2 liter soda bottles.  Any donated 2 liter bottles may be left in the PTO room, across from the 

office.   

We are also looking to borrow some black lights for the 6th grade dance and 2 bike pumps for field day.  

These items will be returned to you after the event.  If you are willing to let us borrow these items, please 

contact Lynsi Marshall at lynsimarshall@gmail.com . 

Read-a-thon 

The online prize store for the Read-a-thon will be open for 10 more days.  Please purchase your final 

prizes before the store closes.  Once the store closes, they will ship the prizes to us.  We will get them 

distributed to the students out as soon as we receive them!  Please contact the PTO if you have 

questions… canyonrimpto@gmail.com.   

Please Be Aware 

Every year scam emails are sent that appears that the PTO has sent them.  Generally they ask for gift card 

donations or if you have some time to discuss a personal matter.  Please know that as a PTO, we will not 

be asking for any gift card donations.  We want everyone to be aware that this is a scam.  Please just 

ignore these emails! 

Reminder 

Our monthly PTO meeting is this Wednesday, May 5
th

 at 8am via zoom.  Everyone is welcome to attend.  

Thank you to everyone for helping to make this year successful.  We appreciate all that you do! 

Canyon Rim PTO 
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